
February
Third
1922.

Oliver Heszlewood, .s ., 
Trinity Methodist Ohurch, 
Floor a-nd Robert Streets, 
Toronto, Ont.

Dear Fir:-

I am in receipt of yqur letter 
ox January 31st, and .ish to thank you most 
sincerely for the kindly thoughtfulness which 
promoted you to send me a copy of the Trinity 
:ar Book.

I have already glanced through this book and I know I shall find its contents 
particularly interesting.

/ith many thanks and all good
withes,, I us,

Ever yours faithfully,

Principal


